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The Board of Management met for their 3rd meeting of the school year on January 31st 2017. 

The Old Conna refurbishment plan is continuing with the Astro-pitch surface due to be ready the end 
of March and various sports equipment to be purchased to facilitate games in soccer, hockey, tennis 
and basketball. In addition a new speaker system is being installed in classrooms around the 
premises. The transport sub-committee is continuing to investigate various options in transporting 
students to school. 

The new Junior Cycle Profile of achievement has been generated for students who completed the 
Junior Cycle last year and the second cluster training day for teachers has taken place. 

The expected enrolment figures for September 2018 were presented and one class intake of 
approximately of 24 students is expected. The financial forecast for the current year is also positive 
given the move to Old Conna. 

The Catering policy, Admissions Policy and Child Safeguarding statement were discussed and are due 
for approval at the next meeting.  


